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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have all really sad that our Year 2 children have not been with us for their final term at 

Northfield and I am so sorry we have not all been able to get together as a year group to say 

goodbye.   We would however like to invite them into school for a small group session with the 

children they will be in a class with when they move to the Junior School.  This will be an 

opportunity to celebrate their time at Northfield and also go through any questions they may have 

about Year 3.  The sessions will be at one of the following times and confirmation of which 

session your child is invited to attend will be sent by text once they have received their class 

allocation letter from the Junior School: 

 

  Group 1 – Thursday 9
th

 July 9.30am-11am 

  Group 2 – Friday 10
th

 July 9.30am -11am 

  Group 3 – Monday 13
th

 July 9.30am -11am 

  Group 4 – Tuesday 14
th

 July 9.30am – 11am 

  Group 5 – Wednesday 15
th

 July 9.30am – 11am 

 

To ensure the safety of all children, staff and families we will continue to follow our strict safety 

measures.  This includes only having small groups together, keeping as socially distant as 

possible.  Each group will meet in the hall, where there is plenty of space and also spend some 

time outside, if the weather permits.  Each group will not have contact with any other groups who 

are in school at that time and will only have contact with limited staff.  The children will have 

access to the visitor’s toilet, which will not be used by anyone else on that day.  However, we 

would ask that children use facilities at home before coming into school to minimise the need to 

use them at school!  They should come in non-uniform and bring a large carrier bag as we will be 

sending some of their books home with them. 

 

When your child arrives for their allotted session please wait at the gate near the main office 

where Mrs Baarda and Miss Yorke will greet them and take them to the hall.  Children should be 

collected from this same gate at the end of the session.  Please follow the social distancing signs 

and one way system on the driveway. 

 

We are really looking forward to these sessions and pleased to offer this opportunity to spend a 

little time with our Year 2 children; we have missed them all so much.  If you have any questions 

or would like further information please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse 

Headteacher 
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